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410 Ashby Road
New Ipswich, NH 03071

August 2, 2015

Chairman Martin P. Honigberg
Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street— Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement

Dear Chairman Honigberg and Ms. Howland:

I am a resident ofNew Ipswich, NH. I would encourage the Commissioners to listen to
their own experts and the NH Consumer Advocates and reject the agreement between Liberty
Utilities and Tennessee Gas. Rather than repeat all the arguments for doing so, I refer you to
the letter from the NH Municipal Pipeline Coalition, dated July 21, 2015.

Roland W. Coates


